
 
 
 
 
 

 
Wednesday, 12th August 2020 
 
 
To,  
 

Parents of students in Year 13 and those Year 12 students who are 
awaiting Pearson Edexcel Results 
 
Dear Parents and our dear students, 

Greetings from St. Mary’s. We understand that the eve of Results Day is always fraught 

with stress and nervousness! We wish you all our very best!  

 

Both GCE and IAL Pearson Edexcel results will be able to be accessed by each candidate 

via the Results Plus Account that you have already received! Results will be accessible 

at approximately 12:00 noon on 13th August 2020. Please expect a huge surge of traffic 

on the site and so we urge you to kindly be patient. You might not get immediate access 

due to this surge of traffic and we ask that you not panic but try a little later.  

 

The school has not yet received the hard copies of printed results and we will inform 

you via the school website of procedures for collection once we have received these! 

Please note that owing to the pandemic situation, we will hand over results only to a 

parent. An authorized adult over the age of 25 with a letter of authority from parents 

that includes the adult’s full name and Emirates ID number may also collect the same. 

Please ensure that the person you are authorizing has their Emirates ID for verification. 

Results will not be given to students.  

 

For any results related queries kindly email our Pearson Edexdel Examinations Officer 

-Ms. Vichitra Gabriella. For university related queries kindly email our Head of Student 

Support Services- Ms. Amy Kuriyan. Please note that no phone calls or WhatsApp 

messages will be resounded to for the above-mentioned queries.  

 

 

 



A reminder from Pearson Edexcel: 

All Exam boards will use a statistical model, developed by Ofqual, to look at things like 

historical data and the national picture, as well as the data from schools, to issue final 

grades. This is really important as it makes the process as fair as it can be for everyone, 

by ensuring the same grading standards are applied for all schools and colleges and that 

grades remain comparable from one year to the next. If grading judgements in some 

schools and colleges appear to be more generous or severe than others, individual 

grades may be adjusted up or down to reflect that. (please look at the attached 

infographic). 

 

 

Ofqual have now confirmed that you cannot challenge your individual centre 

assessment grades this year in light of the unique circumstances of this summer. 

 



Once again, we wish you the very best for Results Day and for your education journey 

onward from St. Mary’s.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 

( Principal ) 

  



 

 

 


